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Swearing In Ceremony
Gloucester Township Congratulates 

the Officers!
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Gloucester Township Time Capsule

Deadline to Submit Items Extended

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!
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Happy 100th Birthday, Earl!
Earl Young Celebrates his Centennial Birth-

day!

Mayor Mayer and Chief Harkins 
Swear in, Promote, and Award 
Officers During Ceremony on 

Monday
On Monday, August 9th 2021 at 6 PM, Gloucester Township Police 

Chief David Harkins presented 13 Officers to Gloucester Township, 

New Jersey Mayor David Mayer and Council to be ceremoniously 

sworn in as Police Officers, as well as 3 Officers for Promotion to the 

rank of Sergeant; 2 New Police Chaplain and 4 Special Award Recip-

ients for Supervisor of the Year; Officer of the Year; Dispatcher of the 

Year and Special Officer of the Year!  These honors had been placed 

on hold since January 2020. (Continued on Page 2)



CONGRATULATIONS to the following Officers who were ceremoniously sworn in as Police Officers:
Hire Date: 1-27-2020- Ptl. John Torres, Ptl. James Evans, Ptl. Anthony Esposito  

Hire Date: 7-20-2020- Ptl. Kevin Martina, Ptl. Patrick O’Hanlon, Ptl. Christopher Foschini

Hire Date: 8-17-2020- Ptl. Michael Whelan  

Hire Date: 1-19-2021- Ptl. Gary Turner,  Ptl. Shane Ianelli, Ptl. Brian Cogan,  Ptl. Ryan Kosak,  Ptl. Dominique Stephens, Ptl. Kyle 

Syms  

CONGRATULATIONS to the following Officers who were ceremoniously promoted to the rank of Sergeant:
Promotion Date: 11-12-2019- Sgt. Paul Beyers 

Promotion Date: 2-8-2021- Sgt. Charles DeWalt, Sgt. Christopher Roznowski.

CONGRATULATIONS to the following people who were ceremoniously sworn in as a New Police Chaplin for the Police Ser-
vice Program to assist the police department:

Reverend Richard Wrede, Pastor Michael Williams

CONGRATULATIONS to the following listed officers and personnel who were recognized for receiving the Gloucester 
Township Special Awards for their respective positions:

Supervisor of the Year : Lt. James Schriver 

Officer of the Year : Det. Brian Farrell 

Telecommunicator: TCS. Lauren Wolcott  

Mayor Mayer and Chief Harkins Swear in, Promote, and Award Officers During 
Ceremony on Monday

https://flickr.com/photos/glotwp/albums/72157719670123106/page1


Happy Birthday, Earl!

      Mayor Mayer, Chief David Harkins,  and Gloucester Township wished Earl 
Young a Happy 100th Birthday yesterday, August 11! Mr. Young is a long-term 
resident at Elmwood Hills Healthcare Center in Gloucester Township.
     Mr. Young was hired as a Police Officer at Pitman Police Department in 
the 1950’s, and also served as a volunteer firefighter at Pitman Fire Company 
#1. He enlisted in the U.S. Army in 1943 for World War II, served in the Pacific 
Theater, and was wounded in Luzon Philippines from a mine explosion. Mr. 
Young was honorably awarded the Bronze Star and Purple Heart. He is a 
current member of the VFW and The American Legion.

Gloucester Township wishes Earl the happiest of Birthdays!

Every year Gloucester Township Mayor David Mayer and Council hon-
or outstanding resident volunteers who through their acts of kindness, 
generosity and selflessness personify the tradition of service which is 
embedded in our character as Americans. Nominations are now be-
ing accepted for exemplary citizens who have demonstrated signifi-
cant contributions in community service.  The award presentation will 
be held at Citizen Appreciation Park on the corner of 9th Avenue and 
Black Horse Pike on Saturday, October 9th at 10 AM. 
For more info please visit: GloTwp.com

The Township of Gloucester has appropriated $425,000 of its federal 
Community Development Block Grant CARES Funds (CDBG-CV) for 
the COVID-19 Small Business Assistance Program. The program is 
established to provide working capital funds to the community’s small 
businesses that have been severely impacted by the COVID-19 pan-
demic. 

Go to GloTwp.com/cdbg to fill out a Pre-Application form!

Gloucester Township Continues 
to Accept Small Business Grant 

Applications!

https://glotwp.com/news/2021-citizens-appreciation-ceremony-oct-9/?fbclid=IwAR23lcZsCiyR2sF2M3dNRP-igQcID-AZf6zPVpta7l2_XwhBkbbZulW8naE
https://glotwp.com/cdbg/


Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Mayor’s Office continues to collect items for the time capsule 
burial in September!
Gloucester Township values our community organizations 
and the impact they have on our hometown. We would like to 
extend this unique opportunity to organizations in Gloucester 
Township to submit items deemed significant to be placed in 
the time capsule.
Local groups, organizations, and institutions are welcome to 
submit their items to the Mayor’s Office by September 6th, 
2021, to be unearthed in the year 2070.

Time Capsule: Submission 
Deadline Extended!

ATTENTION RESIDENTS: Due to the excessive 
heat, trash collection will begin at 5:00 am tomor-
row (Friday, August 13th). Please keep this in mind 
and have your trash containers out early. 

Thank you for your cooperation!


